Acknowledgment of Amendments
Request for Proposals (Q&A)

RFP06062200004 — Employment Support Services Provided in American Sign Language
(ASL)

Amendment Number One
June 27, 2022

1. QUESTION: If a CRP or vendor has submitted a proposal to IVRS staff previously to
provide services for deaf and hard of hearing IVRS Job Candidates, do they need to re-submit
their proposal?

ANSWER: To be considered under IVRS RFP06062200004 Employment Support Services
Provided in American Sign Language (ASL), vendors must submit a proposal per the
instructions listed at the following link: https://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/.

NOTE: This Amendment One is hereby made a part of the lowa Vocational Rehabilitation
Services Request for Proposals RFP06062200004. The Vendor acknowledges receipt of said
amendment and is made aware of the changes contained therein. By signing this form, the
Applicant accepts the changes as part of the contract requirement.
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